On Wednesday, the 9/11 Public Discourse Project released a report critical of the progress made thus far by Congress and the executive in the areas of homeland security, emergency preparedness and response. The report is the culmination of a three month investigation into the status of implementing the forty-one recommendations put forth over a year ago by the 9/11 Independent Commission. 
The former commissioners cited minimal progress across the board, expressing considerable concern over the lack of headway made in the reallocation of the broadcast spectrum for first responder communications. According to former Chairman Thomas Kean, had this and other recommendations been implemented, lives could have been saved in the early days of Hurricane Katrina.
Another recommendation which VOICES has campaigned strongly for is the screening of checked baggage and cargo on passenger airlines. According to the report, this is a considerable safety concern, but due to a lack of funding, remains vulnerable.
Please click here to read a copy of the 10-page report, or visit the PDP section of VOICES’ website for some recent news articles.
